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Meeting Minutes- August 22, 2019 
 

Commissioners present – ​Marcianna Caplis, Mary Dudek, Andrew 
MacLachlan, and Joe Rogers 
  
Members of the public present –  Eric Weber and Dave Weber,  Heidi 
Johnson and Geoff LeBaron,  Eric Driver, Josh Lynn 
 
 Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm  
 

● RDA for tree removal at 3 Valley View Road, Eric Weber and Dave 
Weber.  Commissioners made a Negative 2 determination.  The 
Webers will keep tree removal equipment off of the lawn, and use 
erosion controls in the future if lawn is tilled up for planting native 
meadow species. 
 

● NOI for 35 Village Hill Road, Heidi Johnson and Geoff LeBaron, 
continued from August 8.  The Commission approved plans on the 
NOI, with conditions around erosion controls, oversight, limiting tree 
removal, and keeping the Commission informed about the schedule of 
work. 
 

● NOI for addition at 4 Fairfield Avenue, Josh Lynn.  The 
commissioners approved plans on the NOI, with conditions erosion 
controls, access for the Conservation Commission to inspect site, and 
treatment of wash water from concrete work.  The project has no 
negative impact as there is benefit from removal of driveway and 
planting a large number of native species along outer riverfront area.  
 

Marcianna Caplis     C. Todd Lynch     Joseph Rogers     Mary Dudek     Andrew MacLachlan 
Williamsburg Conservation Commissioners 

Melinda McCall, Commission Secretary 
 



● The Commission received an enquiry from Hiroshi Akimoto  about a 
lien on a deed from an Order of Conditions from 40 years ago.  The 
Order was for construction of a gravel drive with twin 4 foot by 6 foot 
box culverts. Though it is not possible to see how the work was done, 
the commissioners want to look at the function and maintenance of the 
culvert in question and have the applicant submit a DEP Form 8A 
(Request for a Certification of Completion.) 
 

● The hearing for the NOI for the 10 River Road solar array was 
continued to September 12.  The Commission hired a consultant to do 
a peer review of the NOI, and RK Designs will be notified of the 
consultant’s bill for services. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:05 
 
  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Melinda McCall 
Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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